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Claire Hempel

Principal at Design Workshop

Design Workshop, an international landscape architecture, planning and urban design
firm, is pleased to announce that Claire Hempel, principal, has been appointed to the
City of Austin Planning Commission. Nominated by Paige Ellis, District 8 City Council
member, Claire’s two-year term begins on July 1. She will work with fellow
commissioners to guide the growth and direction of land development in Austin, by
implementing the new code taking effect in August.
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